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MEDIA RELEASE / STATEMENT

10 December 2013
Forty years in support of Aboriginal Rights
Tasmania’s Anti-Discrimination Commissioner, Robin Banks, has today paid tribute to the Tasmanian Aboriginal Centre on the occasion of its 40th Anniversary.
Ms Banks said it was fitting that the TAC was recognised for the work it had done over the past four decades to achieve recognition for Aboriginal Tasmanians.

‘From small beginnings, we have seen the TAC in this State grow to become a strong and important voice for the human rights of Aboriginal Tasmanians.  

‘Today millions around the world will be celebrating International Human Rights Day in recognition of the 65th anniversary of the adoption of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights.  A fundamental underpinning of the Declaration is that everyone is entitled to the same rights regardless of their race, colour or background,’ Ms Banks said.  
‘What better way to mark this day than with celebrations that recognise the work that has been undertaken by the Aboriginal community to ensure their rights are recognised and protected in Tasmania,’ Ms Banks said.

‘While the need for a strong voice for Aboriginal people will continue into the future, work to promote legal and health services, the recognition of the Stolen Generations and the importance of land returns to the community have been central to ensuring that Aboriginal Tasmanians have a strong and continuing voice in the state,’ Ms Banks said.

The Anti-Discrimination Commissioner will join with members of the Aboriginal community at Risdon Cove between from 11am this morning to celebrate TAC’s 40th anniversary.

